
St. Gregory’s is participating in the Mansfield Family Fun Night 
again this year which gets our name out into the local community 

and will help us promote the Festival in August.

Would be great if you can help, but if not please stop by and join 
us for a gyro, hamburger, hotdog and/or Greek pastries    

We need volunteers for:

❑ 4:30PM – 6PM: Setup

❑ 6PM – 8PM: Cooking/serving

❑ 8PM – 9:30PM: Tear down/cleanup

Please contact Steve Christo (smchristo@gmail.com) if you are 
interested in volunteering.

Volunteers Needed!
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